
WSR 22-09-028
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
UNIFORM LAW COMMISSION

[Filed April 12, 2022, 9:55 a.m.]

The uniform law commission has changed the following regular 
meeting:

From: May 11, 2022, 4:00 p.m., to be held virtually as a Zoom 
conference.

To: May 25, 2022, 4:00 p.m., to be held virtually as a Zoom con-
ference.

If you need further information, contact Shayne O'Grady, 415 15th 
Avenue S.W., Olympia, WA 98504, 360-786-6777, 360-786-1471, 
Shayne.ogrady@leg.wa.gov, http://ulc.wa.gov/.
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